
St. Peter School    Home of the Hornets 

Mission Statement 

We are St. Peter Elementary School and Preschool, a Catholic faith community of diverse learners, devoted to cultivating growth in body,  

mind and spirit as we seek to live out the gospel message of Christ. 

    Newsletter for December 14, 2023 
PLEASE RETURN THURSDAY FOLDERS TO 

SCHOOL TOMORROW! 

MARK YOU CALENDARS FOR THESE IMPORTANT THINGS! 

CHRISTMAS PROGRAM: 

Our Christmas Program is Monday, December 18th at 6:30pm      
IN THE CHURCH!  Student should be there by 6:10pm and meet 
their class where they are assigned to sit.  The students should 
wear dress clothes. No jeans, leggings, t-shirts, sweatshirts or 
hoodies. An adult MUST stay at the  program with their student 
the entire time.  It should only last about 45 minutes.  Parents/
Adults will sit closer to the front so you can see better.  After the 
program is over the students will   return to their class seats and 
can be picked up there by an adult.  Thank you for your coopera-
tion. 

 

EARLY DISMISSAL: 

On Wednesday, Dec. 20th students will be dismissed at NOON!  
Buses will be here to take our students home. There will NOT be 
any LATCHKEY that day.  If you student is going home a different 
way than normal, PLEASE remember to let the office know either 
by note or phone call or text.                                                         


